
From: Alistair Arundell   
Sent: 07 October 2020 06:34 
To: Simon Eldred <Simon.Eldred@boston.gov.uk>; Matt Bentley <Matt.Bentley@boston.gov.uk>; 
John Merrett <j  
Subject: Re: B/20/0265 and B/20/0266 - alterations and change of use at 2 Skirbeck Road, Boston 
 
Morning Simon.  
 
I spoke to Matt from heritage yesterday and as a consul-tee, And I believe he will not support the 
application. I have discussed a way forward with him and understand that both 2 and 4 Skirbeck 
would be able to give a good offering done together.  
 
So please could you withdraw the planning application currently.  
 
I will be submitting a fresh application shortly  
 
Kind regards     

Al  
 
Ps please cancel this mornings viewing  
 
Alistair Arundell 
Director 
 
 
10 dolphin lane 
Boston  
Pe216eu 
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